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Notice of Public Comment Period 
Substantial Amendment of the 2016-2017 One-Year Action Plan  

and the 2014-2019 Five-Year Consolidated Plan  
The County of Riverside hereby notifies concerned members of the public, pursuant to 24 CFR 91.105, 
24 CFR 91.505, and the County’s Citizens Participation Plan, of its intent to amend the 2016-2017 
One-Year Action Plan of the 2014-2019 Consolidated Plan by the following actions:      
 

Mead Valley Library Improvement   $   20,000        Add New CDBG Project 
                
The Economic Development Agency has verified that the proposed activities are eligible uses that 
meet National Objectives under the CDBG program.   
 
A determination regarding the proposed amendment to the 2016-2017 One Year Action Plan and the 
2014-2019 Five Year Consolidated Plan has been scheduled on or about July 26, 2016, Riverside 
County Board of Supervisor’s meeting, located at 4080 Lemon Street, Riverside, California. 
 
Anyone interested in providing comments or obtaining additional information regarding this 
Consolidated Plan Substantial Amendment may do so by contacting the Economic Development 
Agency at: 3403 10th Street, Suite 400, Riverside, CA, 92501, (951) 955-8916, or Fax (951) 955-9505. 
Both oral and written comments for all of the above items must be received no later than 4:00 PM on 
July 22, 2016. 
 
Input and comments can also be received by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development, 
CPD Division, 300 N. Los Angeles Street, Suite 4054, Los Angeles, CA 90012.  The telephone 
number is (213) 894-8000. Comments or objections received after July 22, 2016, will not be 
considered by HUD.   
  
Accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act are available upon request. Requests 
must be made at least 72 hours prior to meeting. Later requests will be accommodated to the 
extent feasible. Please call the Clerk of the Board office at (951) 955-1069, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 
p.m., Monday through Friday. 


